
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

  

      
          

      
   

   

       

   

       

          

       

      
      
       

             

         

         
             

        

            

           
      
      
          

        
 

        
  
  
  
 

 
  
 
      

 
 

 
 
 
      

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Our last week at Ash Green will be a busy one. The Rev. Robb will host an assembly at the 
Upper Site on Monday morning, Year 4 will spend the day with a Roman Soldier and there 
will be a New Y3 Parents’ meeting at the Upper Site. The New Y3 Parents meeting will be at 
the Lower Site on Tuesday and we have our Annual Prize Giving evening in the Lower Site 
Hall. Year 2 will spend the day at Ogden Water on Wednesday and our Early Years host 
their Graduation Ceremonies at 2pm. We will hold our Sports Days on Thursday (see below) 
and we end the year on Friday with buffet lunches before we break up at 2.15pm. 
 
 

So far      

95.2%

 

% 

Our annual  

Prize Giving Evening is 

on  

Tuesday 17 July  

in the  

Lower Site Hall at 6pm. 

PLEASE NOTE  

There will be no clubs at all on the last week of term except 

Sara’s After School Club. 

To the 4 main prize winners… 

 

OUTSTANDING CONTRIBUTION TO KS2 

  Tilli Johnson 

OUTSTANDING CONTRIBUTION TO KS1 

 Harrison Womersley-Jennings 

SIR ANTHONY TIPPET AWARD 

  Charli Connelly 

ASHLEIGH DANFORTH AWARD 

             Heleina Clark 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Our Sports Day will be held on the 

field at Clough Lane as follows: 
 

NURSERY AND RECEPTION  

THURSDAY 19 JULY – 9.00am 

 

KEY STAGE 1  

THURSDAY 19 JULY – 10.15am 

 

KEY STAGE 2 

THURSDAY 19 JULY – 1.30pm 

ROMAN SOLDIER 
 

Our Year 4 children will 

spend the day with a  

Roman Soldier on Monday. 
 

They will explore the life 

of a soldier and enjoy a 

day of activities linked to 

their topic. 

 

 

All parents of children new to 

Year 3 in September are invited 

to a meeting on 

 

MONDAY 16 JULY 3PM  

UPPER SITE 

 

TUESDAY 17 JULY 3PM 

LOWER SITE 

 

Come along and get to know 

what happens in Year 3. 

A full list of prize 

winners will be 

available on the 

school website. 



  
     

 
    
   

 
   
     
        
     
       
 

        

         

     

   

     

       
        

        

     

   

 

      
    
    
      

  

    

      
     

   

      

 

   

     
       

           

        

        

       
    

      

  

      

      

  
  

  
   
 

 

 

 
Could you spare some time to listen to some of our children read? 

We are looking for reading volunteers to join our team. 
 

Come along to one of our coffee mornings/afternoons to find out 
more and chat to some of our current volunteers. 

 
MONDAY 2.30-3.15 – UPPER SITE STAFF ROOM 

 

WEDNESDAY 8.45-9.30 – LOWER SITE STAFF ROOM 

 
 

 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘MOVING ON UP’.  
 

As our children complete their final 

full week before moving up to their 

new class or school. 
 

 

Your child will bring 

his/her school report 

home today –  

Friday 13 July. 

 

 

Reports have been posted 

to Trinity leavers. 

 

PRIZE GIVING – TUES 17th JULY 

Our winners will receive a medal, 

certificate and a prize. 

SPORTS DAY – THURS 19
th

  JULY 

House teams will compete in a selection of 

events against each other. 

BREAK UP – BUFFET LUNCH –  

FRI 20th
 
JULY 

Children will enjoy a buffet lunch before 

we break up at 2.15pm. 

 

 
 

 
 
 

On the last day of term children can bring a toy to school.  
This can be an electronic device as long as it cannot take photographs.   
This will be the responsibility of your child – please send a permission 
note in on the day. 
 
Thank you  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The first crop of gooseberries 

have been picked from the school 
garden and sent to Mr. Sharpe to 
work his magic. Find out what he 

has made next week! 

 

WE BREAK UP FOR THE 

ON FRIDAY 20 JULY AT 2.15 

CHILDREN RETURN ON WED 5 SEPT 


